

City of Upland Recreation and Community Services George M. Gibson Senior Services 250 N. 3rd Avenue Upland, CA. 91786 Telephone (909) 981-4501 Facsimile (909) 981-3762

November 17, 2009

Boy Scout Troop #465 c\o Richard Meservy & Joel Morgan Sensible Senior Homecare

Dear Joel, Richard & Troop 465,

On behalf of the George M. Gibson Senior Center we want to express our sincere appreciation for your generous contribution of time, energy and good will service for our Thanksgiving feast on Wednesday, November 11, 2009. Our entire Veteran's Day/Thanksgiving celebration was really, really magical this year and you gentlemen are a major factor in that magic. Our seniors haven't stopped talking about how much they enjoyed (and yes, would like to adopt some of you!) how wonderful you were with them. The flag ceremony capped the day for all of us!

Since we have a limited budget we must depend on the generosity of our local businesses & service groups for their support with making our monthly events special. Your help has certainly assisted us with our endeavors. I was lucky to see Joel here at the center earlier today and he has delighted us with the news that Troop 465 will grace us again at our Holiday Breakfast scheduled for 100 seniors at 9 a.m. on Wed. morning, Dec. 23rd. I can hardly wait to share that news with the seniors! Again, thank you so much for your contribution and we look forward to seeing you.

Most sincerely,

Nance Blacksher Recreation Specialist

CITY OF UPLAND